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Thank you for the opportunity to provide my opposition to SB 1555.

I oppose this bill because it impacts EFU lands.

It would result in the unequal treatment of applicants in order to approve a dwelling on EFU lands.
This bill will create confusion for local governments as they evaluate applicants.

We need to maintain our land use protections.

Thank you ,
Sandra M. Medina
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